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NEXT MEETING: April 4, 1985 7:30 P: M. 800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: Mr. Wm. Hughes, Director of Community Affairs for Arlington
County will tell us what is going to happen to Arlington Hall.

LAST MONTH: Debra Proud from Arlington Hospital spoke to us about the
many free services at the hospital.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Arlington County Folk Festival will be held May 17, 18, 19. If you
would like to volunteer to help, please contact Eileen Woods 892-6213.

Arlington's Parade will be June 8. Anyone wishing to take part with
our association please contact Bill Peine, Anne Noll, or Margaret
Davis.

Questions for Mr. Eisenberg for our May meeting should be forwarded to
Ira Belcher as soon as possible so proper research may be dome. If
you have personal issues, now is the time to get some answers.

There are still plenty of leaves to be removed from the grounds of our
community house. Please feel free to work at your convenience.

Arlington Community Action Program needs usable furniture for needy
Arlington residents. Call 558-2105, as for S.0.F.A. Project co-
ordinator to arrange for pick-up.

More than 100 students at Arlimgton's Abingdon Elementary School may
be transferred next fall to Barcroft Elementary School. The School
Board has scheduled an April & vote on Superintendent C. E. Hunley's
proposal.

NEEDED volunteers to help perform simple therapy to an adorable 21
month old girl (Sonya) borm with Down's Syndrome. All that is needed
are lots of volunteers who are willing to give only 1 hour a week.
Please phone Susan Yoder 920-3124 if you can help.
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